
Dated: 04.07.2023 

NOTICE FOR CANCELLATION OF PERSONAL INTERACTION/INTERVIEW 

This notification is in continuation to the notice dated 01.07.2023 for Personal 

Interaction/Interview under Tender No. BECIL/IA/2023-24 dated 03.04.2023 

published by Broadcast Engineering Consultants India Limited (BECIL) for 

empanelment of Chartered Accountants firms for carrying out Internal Audit of 

BECIL for Financial Year 2023-24. 

It is informed that the Personal Interaction/Interview scheduled on 05th July, 

2023 has been postponed till further orders due to administrative reasons. 

The next schedule will be informed soon. 

Inconvenience is highly regretted. 

 

Sd/- 

Awadhesh Pandit 

General Manager (F&A)/Secretary to the Board 
 


